Good morning everyone - there are a number of different items to bring to your attention today...
1.  The PMSC Ice Races are a GO!  Please REGISTER now for another great weekend on the track.  If you know of anyone that will need/want a TEMP LICENSE for this weekend please have them contact me directly, president@casc.on.ca.  My understanding is it is easier for all involved to have the temp licenses sorted out BEFORE you get to the track...  help us out people.
2.  The Annual Ice Racing Drivers' Meeting was held at 4:00 pm Saturday, Mar 4 at the Minden Lions Club.  Thank you to all who attended the IN-PERSON meeting.
3.  Don't forget, weather permitting, the final weekend of the 2023 Ice Racing Series will be March 11-12 and is being hosted by BARC.  Please REGISTER  early and encourage others to do so too!  I have it on good authority (a ground hog told me) it will be cold enough next week for the Kin to maintain the track - plan on using it one more time!
4.  The Annual Ice Racing Banquet will be held on April 8 at the Royal Ashburn Golf Club - SAVE THE DATE.  As soon as registration is open, we will send out an announcement with further details.  Many thanks to Elaine Willis for organizing this event.
The weather gods certainly delayed the start of the 2023 season, but it looks very likely we'll get in the full 6 event schedule.  You know you don't want to miss a minute of ice time - come out and have some more fun!
